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20 Years of Support for JDRF Minnesota’s One Walk 
February 26, 2020 
What started as a small group of C.H. Robinson employees 
has turned into the largest corporate team at the annual 
JDRF Minnesota’s One Walk. More than 700 employees, 
family members and friends come together each February to 
raise money for research efforts, advocacy and patient 
support for those living with Type 1 Diabetes.  
 
This year, as a company, we celebrated our 20th anniversary of supporting JDRF’s One Walk and 
became the first corporate team to reach the mark of $1 million raised for the event. The One Walk 
has become a favorite at our headquarters in Eden Prairie, Minnesota, and the success is truly driven 
by our people. Across the company, 16 teams, led by employee captains, compete to see who can 
raise the most money. The creative fundraisers ranging from pancake breakfasts to shaving heads 
raise money and bring colleagues together as they support a cause they are passionate about. Over 
the past 20 years, many advancements have been made for those living with Type 1 Diabetes, 
including new technologies to manage blood sugar levels and smart insulin pumps. At the event on 
this milestone year, the team celebrated a little bigger as they reflect on their efforts to bring us one 
step closer to a cure! 
 
Take a look at some pictures from the event!  

In addition to supporting JDRF, we also give back to more than 800 other nonprofits making an impact 
in their local communities around the globe. Last year, C.H. Robinson and the C.H. Robinson 
Foundation donated $2.4 million to nonprofits and employees volunteered more than 10,000 hours to 
support the organizations and causes that our employees care about most.  
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